
 
 
 

 
Peacekeepers Execute Warrant on OCR 

 
(Kahnawake – 27, Enníska/February 2020)  
 
On February 25th, The Kahnawake Peacekeepers received information 
that a stolen motor vehicle’s GPS tracker indicated that the vehicle was 
currently at a business on the Old Chateauguay Road.  
 
A warrant to search the property was obtained that same day and 
executed on February 26th. During the search, officers located four (4) 
other stolen vehicles.  
 
The owner of the property rents out storage space to a non-local 
individual. The owner of the property was cooperative with Officers 
during the investigation and is not facing charges in the file.  
 
The file is still under investigation. 
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